NSC/MEMB/2025-LM Date: 25.06.2025
Circular

Dear All Life Members,

National Safety Council of India

Subject: Request for Member Information Update

Sir/Madam,
Greetings from the National Safety Council of India!

We appreciate your long-standing association with the National Safety Council of India (NSCI).
However, we have observed that a number of our members are currently unreachable due to
outdated contact details.

It is our endeavour to remain in touch with our members and ensure that our services reach the
members in time. It isimportant that our member data base is updated at all times. Therefore we
request you to kindly send the following details to us before 15" September 2025. This will help us
keep our records current and ensure timely communication of NSCI activities, updates and
services.

Kindly complete the form below and submit a scanned copy via email to membership@nsc.org.in
orsendthe dulyfilled hard copy by post to the following address on or before the specified date:

Membership Section

National Safety Council
Plot No. 98-A, Institutional Area,
Sector 15, CBD Belapur,

. . Life
Navi Mumbai, Maharashtra — 400614 Membership
Number
N AT & e
A S S &
Mobile NUMb T &
EMail AdAreSS &
PAN NUM DO & e Signature @ .

If no response is received by 15" September 2025, your membership services will be suspended.

If you have any queries, please feel free to contact our membership team, Mr. Ramesh Agare
(Sr. Executive), Mobile No.: +919594 142 172, Mr. Sharanpal Singh (Executive), Mobile No.:+ 9 1
9969 036 803 or write to us at membership@nsc.org.in

Regards

Vaibhav Mehta

Asstt. Director

National safety Council of India
Mob: +91 7977234848



